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18th March 2020  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent Carer 
 
We have today received advice from Worcestershire County Council that all special schools in 
Worcestershire should close to pupils from 3.30pm on Thursday 19th March due to the nature of our 
school and the vulnerability of our pupils. This closure will be until we are informed otherwise. 
 
We will provide you with weekly updates on the situation either by text message or email.   
 
If you have any queries or concerns please either email or ring as follows: 
 
Email:   Head@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk   077163 27783 for Deb Rattley 
Email:   Amacvie@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk    075436 89767 for Angela Macvie 
 
The school website will also be updated on a regular basis. 
 
Please do not use the above telephone numbers until Friday 9.00a.m. onwards.  Prior to that please 
use the school office telephone number. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Deb Rattley 
Headteacher 
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